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Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Project Title: Water Reliability Transmission and Distribution Improvement - Conn Creek Water Line Project
	Lead Agency: City of Calistoga
	Contact Name: Hamid Heidary
	Email: hheidary@ci.calistoga.ca.us
	Phone Number: (707) 942-2828
	Project Location:                            N/A                                                                            Napa County 
	Project Description: The City of Calistoga (City) proposes the Water Reliability Transmission and Distribution Improvement - Conn Creek Water Line Project (project). The project would upgrade an underground segment of the existing North Bay Aqueduct (NBA) pipeline that crosses the Conn Creek floodway. Approximately 100 linear feet of the underground NBA pipeline alignment is proposed to be relocated to an elevated position on the new Conn Creek Bridge, which was replaced in 2020. The project includes replacement of up to 3,000 linear feet of 12-inch-diameter underground pipeline with new 16-inch-diameter underground pipeline in the same location parallel to and along the south side of Silverado Trail. The project is located in unincorporated central Napa County. All proposed permanent project elements would occur within rights of way owned by Napa County and Caltrans. Replacing the existing pipeline involves removal of the existing concrete cap and pipeline within the creek bed. A small portion of the existing wingwall on the western creek bank where the pipeline transitions underground would also be removed to avoid conflict with the pipeline.   

	Project's Effects: Potential significant impacts could occur on the following resources: 
Air Quality, Biological Resources, Cultural Resources, Hazards and Hazardous Materials, Transportation, Tribal Cultural Resources, Utilities and Service Systems, and Wildfire.

The project would have a less than significant impact on each resource with the incorporation of mitigation measures defined in the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND). The mitigation measures include dust and engine emissions control; protection of special-status plant and wildlife species; worker training regarding protected species,  cultural resources, tribal cultural resources, and hazards; tribal cultural monitoring, a Traffic Control Plan; notifications of planned outages; and fire safety/wildfire prevention. 

Based on the analysis and findings presented in the attached IS/MND, the Lead Agency (City of Calistoga) has determined that the proposed project would not have a significant effect on the environment.
	Areas of Controversy: The project is not controversial. 
	List of Agencies: National Marine Fisheries Service 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
California Department of Fish and Wildlife, Bay Delta Region 3 
Caltrans District 4
Regional Water Quality Control Board (Region 2)
Napa County Planning Department



